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             Twitter: @JMParker08 @MonicaParker08

The Kingdom of 

eSwatini

PRAYER POINTS

• The UPC Mbabane church 
that we now pastor


• The eSwatini Apostolic Bible 
Institute


• That Liam and Kylie we 
continue to excel in their 
education and to progress 
in their walk with God


AIMers

We are needing help with the 
Bible School and local church 
ministry opportunities; 
Sunday School, Bible Studies, 
New Converts Classes, and 
preaching and teaching


ESWATINI APOSTOLIC 
BIBLE INSTITUTE

We continue to raise funds to 
purchase a property to house 
a full-time Bible School in 
honor of our founding 
missionaries; Mack and 
Bobbie Carpenter.  Please 
send in support if possible.  
The project number is …


Global Missions, 36 Research Park Ct, Weldon Spring MO 63304

GMMFBS.221434.2207

We are thankful for what God has done in the Kingdom of eSwatini 
over the past few months.  In February we held our annual General 
Assembly in which the UPCE elected Pastor Bongani Dlamini as our new 
National Superintendent.  We are grateful for our previous Superintendent, 
Pastor Mike Taylor and for all of his years of service.  Pastor Taylor has 
served in every national position in the UPCE.  Both he and his wonderful 
wife are pillars in the church.  We are a better because of his vision and 
passion for the truth, emphases on Bible School education, and love for the 
people of eSwatini.

Sunday, March 12th, we were appointed as Pastor of the United 
Pentecostal Church Mbabane (in the capital city).  We continue to work 
through this transition process and are looking forward to the great things 
that are coming for the church and the city.

Easter weekend the UPCE held their 1st National Easter 
Conference since before the COVID pandemic.  It was extremely exciting to 
see every church in the country represented during our 3 day and 4 night 
conference.  We were blessed to have Pastor Tim Pickard of Toronto, 
Canada come and be our guest speaker.  We are grateful for his timely 
ministry and the kindness he showed to our family.  

Great things are in store for the United Pentecostal Church eSwatini!!

Pastor Pickard - Toronto, CA Baptism Easter Sunday National Superintendent 
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